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CONSTRUCTION REPORT  
DATE: February 4, 2014 

 

PROJECT:  Independence Park Main Library 

REPORTED BY: Stephen P. Jackson, The Library Design Collaborative 
  

OBSERVATIONS: 
1) The Monthly Owner’s Meeting was held on January 30, 2014. 

2) The Library opened to the public on January 15, 2014. 

3) The interior punch list work is ongoing. 

4) The sidewalks to botanical gardens parking lot was completed by BREC. 

5) The sidewalks to the north of the building are completed.   

6) The sidewalks to the south of the building are completed to the Plaza. 

 

 
UPCOMING WORK: 

1) The white concrete work on the western part of plaza should be completed in 

the next three weeks 

2) The granite in the reflecting pools will be installed in the next two weeks. 

3) Landscaping should begin in the next couple of weeks. 

4) The demolition of the existing library should start by the end of the month. 

5) The fence trellis and gates in the service yard should be completed in the next 

couple of weeks. 
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Looking toward the Library entry. 
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Looking into the Plaza from the Library Entry. 
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Looking into the Service Yard. 
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Looking toward the North Courtyard 
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Looking toward the sidewalks to the Botanical Gardens 

 


